From: lan & Susan Routley <_>

Sent: Wednesday, 3 October 2018 12:16 PM
To: Local Government Division (DPaC)
Subject: Burial & Cremation Amendment Bill 2018

Attn:- Alex Tay, Director of Local Government
Dear Sir,

We thank you for correspondence 27" September and have read the proposed Draft Amendment Bill which we
endorse in principle as it does address the major concerns of the community as one would expect.

May we raise the issue as to whether dots have been connected to the recording of burials cross referencing with
different community organisations in Tasmania to ensure future history research is readily accessible for people
undertaking family research.

Tasmania’s rich heritage and history should not be underestimated by any Government and we would expect that a
review would be undertaken of other areas of legislation that may affect the churches or historic sites to ensure
best practices apply.

Yours faithfully,

lan & Susan Routley





